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Dear Parents and Children, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well, it has been 
lovely to speak to some of you, please      
contact school if you need any advice or    
assistance. We have been preparing paper 
copies of work for families who are finding it 
easier to work  in this way, work can be collected from the school   
office each Monday. If you would like printed copies of activities, 
please let us know and we will add you to the list. There are blank   
exercise books available at school if you need additional writing    
materials, please feel free to collect one.  
We have been in contact with the local High Schools this week and 
we will be sending the information they have requested off to them. 
If your child is in year 6 and planning to attend Stowmarket High 
School in September , please could you e mail in with their friendship 
choices if you have not already done so.  
We have received some very positive feedback about the BBC Bitesize 
daily lessons, which include some interesting wild life and art sessions. 
I have included the address below.  
Please do not worry if your child is not completing all of the work 
which is set for them. We are providing resources to support them 
and we completely understand how busy everyone is.  

 
Homework Help for Parents 

The BBC Bitesize daily lessons are proving to be very popular, in     
particular the science and geography session.  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary   

The government Oak National Academy site has some  extremely 
useful lessons which many  of the children are enjoying: 
https://www.thenational.academy  

 
Contact us if you need support, we are here to 

help. 
 The school office will be open from Monday-
Friday 8.30-3.30 ,  

Support for Families: 
https://www.familylives.org.uk/how-we-can-help/parentchannel-tv 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary
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